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February 8, 2022 
 
Bridgett Anderson, LDA, MBA 
Executive Director  
Minnesota Board of Dentistry 
335 Randolph Avenue, Suite 250 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
Dear Ms. Anderson, 
 
I am writing in regard to the Board of Dentistry’s proposed revisions to Minnesota Statute 
150A.091 subdivisions 2, 4, 5, 8, and 9.  The proposed changes are primarily technical in 
nature and as such our organization has no objection to the changes as presented.   
 
Furthermore, the addition of subdivisions 21 and 22 provide the Board of Dentistry with 
an opportunity to pursue administrative action for lapsed licenses rather than pursuing 
the immediate opening of a formal complaint.  We believe that affording this latitude is 
most appropriate and our organization has no objection to the changes as presented.     
 
With regards to proposed changes in Minnesota Statute 150A.10 subdivision 4, our 
organization has no objection.  It is our understanding that the placing, contouring, and 
adjusting of class I, II, III, IV, and V composite restorations are taught in the requisite 
training programs and may only be performed as enumerated in 150A.10 subdivision 4 
(b). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Carmelo Cinqueonce, MBA 
Executive Director 
 
 

 


